
 
THANK YOU for YOUR SUPPORT 
A big thank you to everyone who contributed to our annual direct donation drive and participated at our Bingo 
Night. We raised approximately $5,320 through direct donations and $970 for Bingo Night. These funds will be 
used to support PAC's annual budget items and help purchase items from the staff wish list. Kudos to Andrew 
& Sandi Lin for coordinating a fun Bingo Night and to Brian Calvert for being an awesome Bingo caller! 
Thank you to our community businesses who donated prizes for our Bingo Night: White Spot (Kensington), 
Cockney Kings Fish & Chips (Kensington), Cobs Breads (Kensington), Fresh Slice (Hastings & Nanaimo), and 
London Drugs (Brentwood). 
 

BABYSITTING / STAY SAFE RED CROSS CERTIFICATION 
Friday November 23rd @ Montecito Elementary 
$60/$50, Ages 9 - 13, pre-registration required by November 16th 
Contact Miriam at 604-313-5121 or fitterermiriam@gmail.com for more info. 
Sign-up sheets available by the office. 
 

FRUIT AND VEGGIE PROGRAM 
We are always looking for volunteers to help deliver fresh produce to the classrooms. From 9-10am on 
Wednesdays, we meet in the gym kitchen. 
Next dates are:   Oct 31- pears;   Nov 21- carrots;   Dec 5- mandarins 
 

PURDY'S/NEUFELD FUNDRAISER  
It's that time again for Neufeld and Purdy's Chocolate Fundraiser! Holidays are fast approaching and Montecito 
is proud to bring back our popular holiday fundraiser. Neufeld Farms will easily provide you with delicious pre-
made meals from appetizers to entrees and desserts too. 
Need a last minute gift? Stock up on a few extra boxes from Purdy's Chocolates. Information and order forms 
will be sent home on November 16th. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR GINGERBREAD HOUSE MAKING & PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
Our children will be participating in gingerbread house making on Dec. 7.  We need a parent to help coordinate 
the event with the school and parents to help throughout the day. No architectural experience is needed. It's a 
fun day for students as they create and decorate their houses. 
Pancake Breakfast is Dec 21 and we need help with food prep, cooking and serving food. 
To volunteer at these events, please sign up at  http://signup.com/go/pJ3njP 
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